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Despite 'battles' with the weather and the occasional helicopter flying overhead we have 

been able to hold our class assemblies this week outside. Our amazing audiences have been 

there patiently waiting, distancing, and supporting. Children have loved the opportunity to 

share their learning and perform for their families.  Excitement in year 6 is also brewing as 

they begin to prepare for their activity week. Plans to use the forest, learn to construct a tent, 

and do some outdoors cooking (all very valuable skills for life) are just a few of the adventures 

we have in store for them.                                                                           Amanda Gable 

  

 

BROXBOURNE TRAVEL WORLD 

INITIATIVE 
 

Bonneygrove’s contribution of 1185 km to the 

Broxbourne Travel the World Mayoral Visit 

Competition!  We have a great ‘Thank You 

Certificate’ from the Broxbourne Travel the 

World initiative to display in school.  
 

Many thanks for Mr Marshall’s hard work and 

enthusiasm in making this happen. Not 

forgetting also, a big thank you to all the 

students for their hard work and energy in 

helping achieve this impressive distance. A 

fantastic achievement of which all who 

participated should be proud. 
 

 

We are Dunelm winners - thank you to the PTA for 
winning us some wonderfully wild prizes. A lovely 
bundle of gifts are on there way to us - thanks to 
the PTA! 
 

We also have a great new KS1 stage on order, it was 
supposed to arrive weeks ago but has been 
delayed- fingers crossed it gets here before the end 
of term. 

Transition Plans  

We will be holding a transition activity morning on 

the 8th July. This is an opportunity for our 

children to spend time with their new teacher 

and teaching assistant. To ensure it can run 

safely, while also allowing children to begin to 

form initial connections, we are planning to keep 

the children in their current classrooms and have 

their new team come to them. The activities they 

participate in will be mostly independent; this will 

allow minimum close contact. We look forward to 

our children meeting their new teaching teams 

and to sharing next year's plans with you. You 

should receive further information regarding this 

before the transition morning.  



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for Diary 

(THE RUNNING OF THESE EVENTS WILL BE DEPENDENT ON HERTFORDSHIRE  

AND GOVERNMENT ADVICE) 

Dates Event 

Wednesday 21st July 2021 Year 6 Leavers Assembly – 10.00am (leaving at 11am) 

Wednesday 21st July 2021 Last day of term (1pm finish)  

Thursday 22nd July 2021 Teacher Training Day – School closed to students 

Wednesday 1st September 2021 Teacher Training Day – School closed to students 

Thursday 2nd September 2021 First day term (Years 1-6) 

Dates for Diary 

 
Dates Event 

Wednesday 21st July 2021 Year 6 Leavers Assembly – 10.00am (leaving at 11am) 

Wednesday 21st July 2021 Last day of term (1pm finish)  

Thursday 22nd July 2021 Teacher Training Day – School closed to students 

Wednesday 1st September 2021 Teacher Training Day – School closed to students 

Thursday 2nd September 2021 First day of term – children return to school 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


